
Point-to point response to reviewer: 

 

Dear Editor: 

 

I have revised the manuscript according to the reviewers’ suggestions. 

 

1. On page 16 of the manuscript, the abbreviations G1, G2, G3 are not 

displayed in the list of abbreviations, nor they are mentioned within the 

text.  

 

Response: The abbreviation grade 1, grade 2, and grade 3 for G1, G2, G3 are 

added in the abbreviations and text. 

 

2. Use of abbreviations in the titles and/or subtitles is inappropriate. Please 

re-write them without abbreviations. 

 

Response: The abbreviations in the title and subtitles are replaced to full 

name. 

 

3. The authors did not provide the approved grant application form(s). 

Please upload the approved grant application form(s) or funding agency 

copy of any approval document(s). 

 

Response: The approved grant application form is uploaded. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if further revision is required. 

 

Sincerely 

 

              Bang-Bin Chen 


